
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my firm opposition to HB 3063.  I am not an "anti-vaxxer".  My family cares about 
herd immunity and community responsibility, and my daughter has received many vaccines, including 
her MMR, DTap and others.   
 
However, under the educated guidance of our pediatrician and ourselves, we have not received EVERY 
vaccine on the schedule.  Some of them simply do not apply to our family or our daughter, or to 
protecting the community.  There are MANY developed nations in Europe and around the world that 
follow the alternative vaccination schedule we have chosen. 
 
This is not a black and white, all or nothing, pro or anti issue.  It is wrong and immoral to force families 
to give their children medications that do not apply or make no sense to their family community's 
health. 
 
Thank you, 
Stacey Ludlow 
Portland, OR 
 
 
--  
Stacey Ludlow 
Stacey's Organic tortillas 
 


